
  

   
 

  

   
      

  
   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

    

  
   

 

 

    
 

   
   

   

 
   

  
 

 

 

Product Recall 

Buttermilk Speculoos Flavoured Fudge With 
Biscuit Chunks 175g Bag 

Allergy Alert 

Allergen - Wheat / Gluten 
Buttermilk are recalling a small number of Buttermilk Speculoos Flavoured Fudge 
With Biscuit Chunks 175g Bags due to the ingredients list missing wheat as a sub-
ingredient of Speculoos Biscuits and incorrectly says Gluten Free on the reverse of 

the pack. 

Buttermilk Speculoos Flavoured Fudge With 
Biscuit Chunks 175g Bag 

Pack size: 175g Bag 

Batch codes: 79904, 80515, 81058 

Best Before: 19/02/24, 21/03/24, 20/04/24 

The batch code and best before date can be found printed 

on the base of the pack 

What you should do 

If you have bought Buttermilk Speculoos Flavoured Fudge With Biscuit Chunks 175g Bag 
as detailed above, and you have coeliac disease or / an allergy / intolerance / sensitivity 
to gluten do not eat it. 

Instead: 

• Check if you have bought the affected batch code(s) / best before date(s) of the 
Speculoos Flavoured Fudge. 

• You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch code(s) / 
best before date(s) for reference at home. 

• Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt). 

Want more information? 
For more information contact us on 01208 814505 or info@buttermilk.co.uk 

Date: 25/05/2023 
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